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Sarah Gray Announces Candidacy for Tulsa County Commissioner

TULSA - Today, Sarah Gray (Cherokee, Muscogee, Kiowa), a dedicated community advocate
and communications professional, formally announced her candidacy for Tulsa County
Commissioner District 2, promising to bring the community with her into the County
Commissioner’s office.

Gray holds a B.A. in political science and a M.A. in strategic communications and is the
owner of ST Comms Shop, a local communications and public relations firm specializing in
civic engagement, public and media relations, and Tribal affairs. She is the proud mom of
two public school students.

A longtime resident of Tulsa County, Gray is committed to representing the voices of
everyday, working class families. Gray’'s campaign is focused on making sure Tulsa County is
a place where folks feel respected, are included in decisions, and are confident they are the
priority of their elected officials.

Gray's upbringing was deeply impacted by her access—or lack thereof—to public resources
and social services. From experiencing homelessness as a teenager and navigating
non-traditional educational paths to ultimately becoming a first-generation graduate
degree holder, her journey is a testament to what is possible when a community leans in to
support those most in need. This experience has fueled her lifelong commitment to
breaking down barriers for others whenever and wherever she can.

“I'm bringing a multifaceted perspective to the table — I'm not just a single mom, a renter
(and aspiring homeowner), or a small business owner. I'm someone who has navigated
immense challenges and triumphs, and | believe this diversity of experience uniquely
positions me to understand and address the needs of our community.

“In the commissioner’s office, I'll draw upon my expertise in communications and public
relations, my deep connections to the communities most underserved throughout Tulsa
County, and my unwavering commitment to building a government that reflects our values
and priorities. Together, we'll create a Tulsa County where everyone has a seat at the table
and a voice in the decisions that shape our future.”



